
HACS is accepting applications for Washington Heights and Country Gardens, our 

family and elderly sites respectively. The application process will remain opened 

until further notice. We currently have 3-bedroom units available at our 

Washington Heights Development. 

All units are furnished with energy efficient, electric appliances, including washers 

and dryers, central air, heat and trash disposal. Utilities are not included and are 

the responsibility of the tenant. If interested you can only apply online at 

www.slidellhousingauthority.org. HACS have a working preference policy as well 

as preference to Slidell residents. Preference is given to heads of household who 

are working and families that reside in Slidell at the time of application. Elderly 

and disabled families are exempted from these preferences, this means that 

preferences families including elderly and disabled will be processed as a priority. 

After acceptance of your application, you will be asked to provide pertinent 

information and documents required to determine your eligibility for affordable 

housing. 

HACS 

985-726-9000 

http://www.slidellhousingauthority.org/

